
  

 

 

 
 
 

November 18, 2019 
 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation To Approve Joint Powers Agreement 20427 for Law Enforcement Services with Blaine 
County  

 
Recommendation and Summary  
It is recommended the council approve Contract 20427 and adopt the following motion: 
 
I move to authorize the Mayor to approve Contract 20427 with Blaine County. 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• This is an annual contract to provide law enforcement services 
• Funding is provided in the FY 19/20 Budget 

 
Introduction and History 
The proposed contract has been approved by the Blaine Coty Commissioners.  The next step is Ketchum City 
Council approval before the contact goes into effect. 
 
Financial Impact 
The contract is for the full amount requested by the Sheriff, $1,503,560.  The funding is available in the FY 
19/20 adopted budget.  
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Contract 20427 
 
























